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SUMMARY - Pond St. / Pleasant St. Water Main Installation 

Dunstable Water Dept (DWD) / Bd of Water Commissioners (BWC) 

 Beginning Aug 26th, DWD will begin the project to install new 12” DI water main along Pleasant 

St. from Pond St to the Post Office. 

 Project timeline Aug 26th to Nov 13th 

 Work will be done between the hours of 9:00 am – 5:00 pm 

 Dunstable Police will manage the traffic control during the project  

 DWD customers will experience some impact on the water service. The project will install new 

curb stop / service line equipment at the point of the residence connection to the water main. 

Notifications will be provided. 

 Pond St. Rt 113 access will be closed for a small period of time. Date / time will be posted. 

Project updates will be posted on the DWD/BWC town webpage @ http://www.dunstable-

ma.gov/Pages/DunstableMA_Water/index 

DETOUR INFORMATION – Pond St. / Pleasant St. Water Main Installation (c/o DPD) 

[See detour map on page 2] 

 The Detour will begin at the intersection of Main St. and Pleasant St. (1 PDD detail officer) 

 Vehicles traveling West on Rt 113 will be diverted down N. Main St. following the detour signs 

 Vehicles will take a left on to Depot St 

 Then a left on to Brook St. and will be able to go left or right on Pleasant St. 

 Note: 2 DPD detail officers will be with the construction crew at either end of the project work 

area 

 Note these special instances: 

o Large trucks and buses will be allowed to continue on Rt 113 and not take the detour 

route due to the tight road conditions on Depot St. and Brook St. 

o Vehicles coming off Pond St. will only be able to take a right on to Pleasant St. during 

detour hours. 

o A STOP sign has been placed at the intersection of Oak St. and Depot St. to reduce the 

risk of collision 

o DO NOT ENTER signs will be at the intersection of Brook St. and Pleasant St. as well as 

Depot St. and Pleasant St. during the construction times in order to reduce the amount 

of traffic on both streets as much as possible. 

 

Thank you to all residents for your support during this DWD project. 

Board of Water Commissioners (BWC) 

waterdept@dunstable-ma.gov 
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